
 

 

A message to our patients from Pattie McKnight, HCAI Executive Director: 

Dr. Gary Blick recently left Health Care Advocates International, Inc. to pursue a new 
opportunity.  

At HCAI, we understand the importance of continuity of care and remain committed to 
ensuring you receive the highest quality treatment at our practice. You always have the right 
to choose the care that you believe is best for you. 

With combined experience of over 53 years, HCAI’s dedicated team of providers led by 
Elysia Cerreta-Dial, APRN, will be taking over the care of Dr. Blick’s patients.  

Elysia’s seven-year history with HCAI coupled with her expertise and dedication to patient 
care will ensure this transition is smooth.  

You can continue to use HCAI/Koop Community Pharmacy for your prescriptions, even if 
you choose to transition your medical care to another health care provider or practice. 

If you wish to schedule a call or a visit to meet Elysia Cerreta -Dial, APRN or have any 
questions or concerns regarding your care moving forward, please contact us at (203) 345- 
0404. 


